
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Environmental Commission  

  

Community Interest Announcement 

 

Description of Announcement: 

Waller Creek Restoration at Eastwoods Park 

 

Wednesday, May 2, 2018 

10:30 a.m. 

 

 

Eastwoods Park, 3001 Harris Park Avenue, Austin, Texas 78705 

 

A quorum of the Environmental Commission may be present. No action will be taken. 

 

 

 

 

 

Commission Liaison: Kaela Champlin 

(512) 974-3443 


